
Product Safety Recall

Holiday Tails Red and Green Pom Pom Cat Toy

Sold at Pet Barn between 
1 October 2021 and 31 January 2022

Description: Red and Green Cat toy with felt balls and faux 
feathers attached to a larger foam ball

SKU: 139387

Defect: The felt balls may fall off the toy.

Hazard: If the felt balls fall off, they may pose a choking hazard 
for young children.

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using the 
product and return it to the place of purchase for a refund. 

If the product has already been disposed of or destroyed, 
consumers are asked to notify the place of purchase so that 
the safe disposal of the products can be monitored.

Contact Details:
For more information,consumers can contact customer service 
at 1300 655 896 or via email at info@petbarn.com.au

See productsafety.gov.au for
Australian product recall information




